
The Reception children have been working hard learning songs, dances and their 

spoken lines in preparation for our Nativity play. Unfortunately, this year we cannot 

invite you into school to watch but we will be filming it over a period of 2 days next 

week and giving you access to the film at the end of term. We would really 

appreciate you sending in some simple clothes for your child to wear – each class 

has a different theme depending on their dance. We will be sending PE kits home 

this week and would appreciate you putting the Nativity clothes in their PE bag and 

having them in school from Monday 30th November. 

 

RT (stars) – black clothes – top and leggings/trousers 

RL (farm animals)– brown or black clothes – top and leggings/trousers 

RP (angels) – white or black – top and leggings/trousers 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Reception Team 


